
Announcements 8/21/24 
  

 

Students Advocating for Equality will have a meeting for former 

members this Friday in N212. Please see Mrs. Brown with any 

questions. 

 

If you are interested in playing Girls Basketball this year, please plan to 

attend an interest meeting TODAY right after school in room 218. 

 

Any Freshman that did not pick up their student ID from Friday Blitz 

Day or one was not available, please stop by and see Ms. DuPre in the 

Dean’s Office during all 3 lunches. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

     

 


